
 
 
 

Invitation to NOPOLK 2013 
 

 
The Guides and Scouts of Norway are pleased to invite our Nordic friends to NOPOLK 
(Nordic Program and Leader training Conference) 2013. 

 
Theme for the Conference: 

 

• Nordic Cooperation: What more do we want out of our cooperation, other than 
meeting every second year? 

• Business and Scouting: What can we learn from each other? 
 
Venue: Gulsrud Campsite (http://www.gulsrudleirsted.no) 

 
Date: October 17th - 20th 2013 

 
Participation fee: NOK 3 000 per person. Transport to/from Norway comes in addition. 

 
Transportation: Thursday October 17th at 17.00 there will be bus transport from Oslo 
Airport Gardermoen to the venue. 

 
Sunday October 20th there will be bus transport from the venue to Oslo Airport 
Gardermoen.  Estimated time of arrival Oslo Airport is 16.00. Please do not book any 
earlier return flight than 17.30. 

 
Programme: Friday evening you are invited to a Nordic evening where each of the 
different countries/associations is requested to present typical food from their home 
country.  In this connection we would like to point out that scout events in Norway are 
non-alcoholic. 

 
Everyone is invited for a walk on Sunday, regardless of weather, so good shoes and 
outdoor clothes are recommended. 

 
Registration: Registration will start in June, and you will receive more information at this 
time. NOPOLK is on Facebook (Nopolk 2013) and on Twitter #NOPOLK#.  You can also 
send emails to: arne.norstebo@speiding.no 

 
Welcome to NOPOLK 2013! 

 
Yours in Scouting 

 
The Guides and Scouts of Norway 
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